
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to express support for increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to 
TRACE.  We believe this action would increase market transparency and reduce costs to investors. 
 
Thank you for considering our comment in support of this action. 
 
Warm regards, 
  
Juan C. Ros, CFP® 
Lamia Financial Group, LLC 
100 E. Thousand Oaks Blvd., #200 
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360 
805-494-3416 x.102 
805-725-3416 (fax)  
877-987-PLAN (7526) Toll-Free 
jros@lamiafinancial.com 
www.lamiafinancial.com 
 


